Shutterfly Release Form



Dear Celebration! Childcare families,

We are excited to share with you the use of Shutterfly! Our web page has been disabled for safety precautions and our users will NOT be able to download photos or video to personal computers, share content on blogs or social networking sites, email or forward site content and children cannot be tagged. You will however be able to print and order photo products such as mugs, albums, etc. directly from Shutterfly. In addition to photo viewing, we will post and update through email important calendar events such as school closings, holiday events, and more. This allows for efficient school/parent/teacher communication and increased awareness of daily activities in your child's classroom(s). To participate, please list your name and email address below and return to Celebration! Childcare to be added to our Shutterfly site. You will receive an email once you have been added to the site and you will need to set up a Shutterfly account if you do not already have one. If you already use Shutterfly, you will simply need to confirm your invitation to the shared site. If you have any additional questions or concerns please direct them to the office. Thank you!

Celebration! Shutterfly account is: shutterfly.com/celebrationchildcare
Child's First and Last Name (please print) Parent(s)/Guardian Names (please print):
E-mail address (add as many as you like):